
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LA weekly eRed Bag mailing 

Week beginning 04 December 2017  

This email is an official communication to schools from the North Yorkshire 

Children and Young People’s Service.  

 

In this issue: 

 Chief Executive’s Key messages 
 School Safeguarding Audit 2017/2018 letter for Head teachers 
 Communication & Interaction team newsletter from the Inclusive Education Service 

 

Information, updates and guidance 
 

Chief Executive’s key messages 

Audience: all schools 

The latest edition of the Chief Executive’s key message for staff can be found at 
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/chief-executives-key-messages  

Cascade to:  

All school staff 

 

Contact: See messages for individual contact details 

 

School Safeguarding Audit 2017/2018 letter for Head teachers 

Audience: all schools 

Please click here to view a letter and update from Professor Nick Frost – 
Independent Chair for the North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Board. 

Cascade to:  

Head teachers 

 

Contact: http://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/  

 

Events and publicity 

 

Communication & Interaction team newsletter from the Inclusive Education Service 

Audience: all staff 

Please click here for the latest newsletter from the Communication & 
Interaction team from the Inclusive Education Service   

Cascade to: all staff – 
in particular SENDCO’s  

Contact: http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/communication-and-interaction  

If you have any queries regarding this weekly mailing please contact marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk. 

Previous issues can be found at: http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag  
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